
Applicant Response to comments: 
  
DAHP, Connor Armi; Sydney Hanson:  360-280-7563 
Thank you for your comments. 
I understand the Tribal and DAHP’s interest in the cultural resources of the Mohar 
farm site.  The heritage 1917 home and barn have been preserved by the applicant 
and are respected in the proposal.  No survey is planned but we accept the need for 
an inadvertent discovery plan (IDP) if evidence in uncovered during 
implementation. 
 
DOE,  Jessica Swift, Central Regional Office: 509-379-0702 
Thank you for your comments. 
I acknowledge the Water Quality concerns and we will undertake the NPDES if 
necessary.  We plan to file and Application for New Water Right Permit as well. 
 
 
DNR, Amanda Moody  509-925-8510 
Thank you for your comments. 
We will contact the SE Regional Office regarding a FPA for limited forest thinning 
planned. 
 
KC Public Health Dept.  Dan Suggs 509-962-7024 
Thank you for your comments. 
A Shared Water System will be recorded with an easement for future owners. 
A 100 foot radius water supply protection zone will be established for the existing 
and proposed new well site.  Signed, notarized and recorded two party shared well 
user’s agreements will be submitted tot he Health Dept. for review.  A Soil Log will 
be performed for each disposal area on each proposed lot. 
 
 
Snoqualmie Tribe Cultural Resources, Adam Osbekoff  425-753-0388 
Thank you for your comments. 
 
 
DFW, Jennifer Nelson  509-961-6639 
Thank you for your comments. 
We will contact DFW for a site visit to better understand the intermittent stream 
and potential other critical areas onsite.  None of these areas are proposed to be 
impacted by the driveway or building locations proposed under this short plat. 
 
 
KC Dept of Public Works, Staff  509-962-7523 
Thank you for your comments. 
We will comply with your requirements. 
 


